
 
 
 
 
 
 
        September 14, 2006 
 
To: Urbana City Council members Lynne Barnes, Brandon Bowersox, Danielle 
Chynoweth, Robert Lewis, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth and Heather Stevenson 
 
From: Laurel Prussing 
 
 
Re: Appointments and Re-appointments 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointments and re-appointments for your 
approval: 
 
Appointments 
Personnel Manager:  Vacellia P. Clark 
Vacellia has been Urbana Human Relations Officer since 1993.  Prior to that she was the 
Personnel and Administration Manager for Southland Distribution Center from 1984 to 
1993. She was Interim Personnel Manager for Urbana from July to October 2002 in 
addition to her job as Human Relations Officer.  Vacellia is a graduate of the University 
of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. 
 
Historic Preservation Commission: Katherine Couch, for a term to expire June 30, 2009 
Katherine is a graduate student in architecture at the University of Illinois.  Her specialty 
is preservation.  She is a graduate of the University of Iowa.  
 
Bicyclist and Pedestrian Advisory Commission: Dana Mancuso 
Dana is the Marketing Coordinator for the Urbana Park District and will serve as the Park 
District representative on the Commission. 
 
Re-appointments 
Champaign County Housing Authority: Janice Mitchell, for a term to expire June 30, 
2011.  Janice is a social worker who is Parent/Community Outreach Coordinator for the 
Urbana Schools. 
 
Historic Preservation Commission: Scott Dossett, for a term to expire June 30, 2009. 
Scott is a scientist with the Illinois State Water Survey who remodels homes and is active 
in the Historic East Urbana Neighborhood Association. 
 
Design Review Board: Jennifer Gentry, for a term to expire June 30, 2009.  Jennifer has  
master’s degrees in Finance and Accounting and is a small business owner. 


